
I strongly oppose Bill HB 2725 on many levels.  The proposed bill lacks supporting facts and scientific data.  The timeline and history 
summary by the Oregon State Marine Board dated March 1, 2021 provide a clear timeline of the evolving structure that has allowed 
boaters, property owners and nature to coexist in a safe and responsible manner.


